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Important
Information 

Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding
officers are: 

Ross Fitzpatrick
07458073279 

 

Jamyn Beesley  
07495158404

Please contact them if you
have any concerns relating

to child protection or
safeguarding. 

DOSBARTH GWDIHW

02920752713
Important dates: 

Parent Meeting with Estyn 17/06/24
Sports Day 27/06/24

DOSBARTH CADNO

DOSBARTH DRAENOG 

Mehefin/June 2024

The pupils in Dosbarth
Draenog  actively

participated in the Theatre
visit of The Selfish Giant.
The have enjoyed making

music and exploring colour. 

Core Values

Our core values
underpin everything

we do.

Keep everyone safe
 Communicate
effectively
Stay positive
Be flexible
Respect our differences 
Maintain high 

       expectations

Dosbarth Gwdihw embraced our
Diversity week.

They have thoroughly
enjoyed playing in their mud
kitchen. They’ve had loads of
fun and are developing their

communication and
teamwork skills

Dosbarth Cadno have enjoyed exploring the local
environment. They enjoyed their visit to Llandaff Fields

after a busy morning orienteering. 
The colour run was also a big hit with all the children 

http://www.thecourtschool.co.uk/
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FOOD BANK DOSBARTH ROBIN GOCH 

DOSBARTH BROGA

DOSBARTH PRY-COPYN 
Dosbarth Pry Copyn visited
Roath Park, looking for signs

of summer.
Ryan wanted to visit a Fire
Station. He sent an email

and arranged for his class to
visit Whitchurch Fire Station

which everyone enjoyed!
Da iawn blant

Dosbarth Broga have  enjoyed a diverse range of
activities including making garlic and herb butter,

forest schools activities at Swansea Bay and
Bowling.

Diversity immersion week   

Show Racism the Red
Card

Robin Goch have enjoyed
developing their confidence
and communication. Visits to

Llanishen Reservoir were
great fun and their behaviour

was excellent.
 Ardderchog.

Staff from Show Racism the
Red Card visited school. 

They facilitated workshops to
help educate and inform our

children.

World Mental Health
Day

We regularly talk about mental
health at the Court School. 
On the 16th of May it was

‘Wear it Green‘ day. The boys
created some excellent

mindful pictures using items
they collected on their nature

walk.  

To celebrate the end
of our Diversity

immersion week,
children and staff

had a fabulous time
at our ‘Colour  Run’.

Playtime fun
Lots of children enjoyed a game of

‘Wink Murder‘ in the sunshine.

   


